

Request for Extension

5/28/2021

This amendment is to answer additional questions asked.

- 1.) We have made every attempt to get the stations on the air in time. However, due to the Coronavirus, electronic components from China have been delayed. We had hoped they would be here the first of May, but they have not shown up and we have been told over and over “any day now.”
- 2.) We have the antenna, line and a crew ready as soon as the amplifier is available. The original transmitter we were going to use we have been told will not be available 3rd quarter so we are going to apply for an STA for a reduced power using the driver for it.
- 3.) Finances are not an issue, it is the power amplifier to put it on-the-air we are lacking at this time.